
Contribute Your Voice, Leadership and Expertise 
Apply to serve on the Town of Hilton Head Island's Housing Action Committee 

As part of the Town's adoption of the Workforce Housing Framework, November 2022, the Town 
seeks to appoint a diverse group of community leaders and concerned citizens to serve on the 
newly formed Housing Action Committee. 

The Workforce Housing Framework is focused on four core pillars: Community, Planning, 
Management, and Revenue. The goal of the community pillar encourages the Town to engage, 
collaborate and inform the community on housing challenges, and identify community-led housing 
programs and solutions. 

A critical first step in implementing the goal and strategies within the Community pillar 
is engaging community leaders' voice and expertise. 

The Housing Action Committee will consist of up to 11 
members with backgrounds in housing and 
community development. Committee representation 
may include the following expertise 
and experience: 

• General Homebuilding 

• Banking/Finance 

• Non-profit Affordable Workforce Housing Developer 

• For-profit Affordable Workforce Housing Developer 

• Community Representative (Concerned Citizen) 

• Affordable Housing Tenant or homeowner 

• Employer representative 

• Realtor and Real Estate professional 

• Workforce Housing Advocate (or social service) 

• Philanthropy 

Those individuals interested in serving on the Housing 
Action Committee and possess one or more of the above 
expertise can apply at hiltonheadislandsc.gov/boards/ 

For more about the Committee please contact 
Kimberly Gammon 

KimberlyG@hiltonheadislandsc.gov 
(843) 341-4701 
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